
Getting things done – Clayhills Drive
#dundeewestend

A number of constituents have contacted me about the deteriorating state of
the road in Clayhills Drive near its entrance.

I reported this to the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have
been given the following helpful response :

“The Road Maintenance inspector has raised an order for pothole repairs to be
done with a timescale for completion of approximately thirty days. 

He will continue to monitor the condition of the carriageway during routine
inspection and any actionable defects noted will be repaired to ensure safety
is maintained.”
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